HPD ICRC Commissioners

From: bertha delgado
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 5:37 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Redistricting District 3
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Hello,

My name is Bertha Rendon Delgado, an East Austin native 5th generation resident, | am writing in regards to this
community engagement feedback that is being hosted tomorrow August 7th, 2021 for District 3.

| first would like to state a few things that seem not to be inclusive as well. It seems discriminatory on many levels. The
level of outreach that has been done to struggling Americans here in the City of Austin who are currently dealing with so
many issues from employment, health, hardships, losses everything has been overwhelming due to the Pandemic.

This rush on moving forward to have this all done by November of this year 2021 is not a healthy way for us to move
forward on new business without proper steps of timing. This commission as well as our elected officials are rushing this
process not finding other locations other than a library to be an option for us to have in person. It is not fair that Districts
such as District 1 & District 2 have found other options to have in person for their districts feedback. | am asking that the
commissioner of District 3 give us residents an option for in person and more than one meeting to collect data
feedback, it is only fair that we have the same process.

There is no in person meetings for recipients who suffer the followings:

e Hearing impairment

e Spanish Barrier

o Digital Divide ( No access no technology , No wifi, Not able to navigate Zoom)
e Elders not able to participate no assistance in this process

Thank you,

Bertha Rendon Delgado

President - East Town Lake Neighborhood Association
City of Austin CDC Housing Commissioner East District 3
District 3 resident 78702

Lulac Council President East Austin



CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





